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*FREE* high quality English language instruction with the ELL Program will start again in Winter 2016!  The Communication Cafe offers drop-in discussions, presentations, and debates, along with learning about Canadian culture (starting January 11, 2016—no registration necessary).  Sessions are facilitated by writing centre instructors.    
Registration is open NOW for Reading eWriting, online writing practice with a writing centre instructor (starting January 15, 2016). 
Both programs are designed for multilingual students and are open to all Arts & Science undergraduates.  For more information visit:   http://www.artsci.utoronto.ca/current/advising/ell
Contact us at:  ell.newcollege@utoronto.ca
